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Hello City Council,

It is with deep hope that I ask that the SCCC continue to receive funding so that all the
wonderful teachers, organizers, and facilitators may continue to make affordable offerings
there. I have been transformed by my experience taking a workshop in that beautiful space and
for it to receive funding I know really makes a difference in people's lives. 

Thank you for considering,
Molly




